MEMORANDUM

From: DIRECTOR OF PLANNING To:  DIRECTOR OF TECHNICAL
SERVICES

My Ref: 4/0057/92DC JH/MR

Contact: Jane Hampson

Date: 3 March 1992 Your Ref:

PLANNING APPLICATION 4/0057/92DC DEMOLITION OF BUILDINGS AND
FORMATION OF PARKING AREA AT STONEYCROFT SHOPPING CENTRE,

WARNERS END ROAD, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

The above application was considered by the meeting of the
Development Control Committee on 27 February 1992 when it was
resolved that deemed consent be claimed under s.4 (5) of the Town
and Country Planning General Regulations 1976.

This memorandum constitutes the formal decision notice in respect
of the application.
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